## NDOLA HEBREW CONGREGATION

NDOLA 16th April 1956 P. O. Box 38.

The General Secretary, Rhod. Jewish Board of Deputies, P. O. Box 1456, BULAWAYO.

Dear Mr. Wagner,

I acknowledge with thanks your letters of March 19th and April 5th and wish to inform you, that my Committee has accepted Sunday, June 10th as stated by you for the celebration of the Siyum Hatorah. Kindly arrange with Rev. Konviser accordingly and let me have your final confirmation. Also please inform us, whether anybody else will be coming up together with Rev. Konviser.

We have also checked up on the Sefer and found, that the last few verses have not been fully completed, however they are prepared (traced) in such a way, that it will need only the filling in with a little ink, which can easily be done. Would you be good enough, to procure the necessary ink and pen for this job.

While Mr. Konviser will be here in Ndola we would also like to ask him to consecrate a tombstone - for the late Mr. K. Munderstein and I shall be glad, if you would kindly ask Rev. Konviser, whether he will be prepared to do this.

Gate to Cemetery. We will shortly erect an Iron Gate at the entrance to our Cemetery and feel, that - should Mr. Konviser consecrate the above mentioned tombstone - perhaps his blessing could be given to this important improvement at the same time.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely